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Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 9:42 AM
To: 'Johnny Chevelle'
Subject: RE: docket number 160021-E1 

Good morning Mr. Gunn,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021‐EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sandra Soto 
Commission Deputy Clerk I  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413‐6010                    
 
 
From: Johnny Chevelle [mailto:johnnychevelle@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 8:05 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: docket number 160021-E1  
 

Dear FP & L, 

Your proposal to ask for a hike in electric rates here in Florida is appalling and inconsiderate to say the least. 
This is, for the most part, an active retirement state where people, like myself, choose to live in and are on fixed 
incomes. Some cannot even afford the cost of living as it has risen, and now you expect us all to pay more for 
services without even having a choice to obtain service from other companies. That is what is called a 
"Monopoly".  
I oppose any increase to my electric rates and encourage you to find another way to pay your top executives 
other than on the backs of senior citizens. We have paid our debt to society, and being seniors is meant to be 
easier, not harder. I hope you get our message. Thank you. 

Sincerely Disgusted, 
John T. Gunn Sr. 
296 SE Wentworth Drive 
Stuart, Florida 34996 
917-371-3883 
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